FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Betty Castor

Commissioner of Education

June 19, 1987

Ms. Jeanne Fillman-Richards
President

Florida Society of Geographers
1804 Maple Avenue

Sanford, Florida 32711

Dear Ms. Fillman-Richards:

Thank you for your support in our endeavors to initiate a Florida
Geographic Alliance. MWith the foundation established by the Florida
Society of Geographers and other interested groups and individuals
throughout the state, I feel we should be successful in achieving
geographic literacy in Florida.

Please accept my enthusiasm and support for expanding geographic
education.

Sincerely,
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Commissioner
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